
From: Howatt’s Shell
To: Jennifer Gurszki
Cc: Nicole McKenna; Hilary Newman; Gary Demeulenaere; Ryan MacDonald
Subject: Re: D.P. Murphy Inc. - Application for a Retail Petroleum License - Commission Docket PD527
Date: March 21, 2025 3:05:51 PM

Hello Nicole 
Response to the Procedural Direction issued in this matter on March 7, 2025 dealing with the
Letters of Support on behalf of DP Murphy Inc. 
Letters of support indicate that this gas station will be used for parking big trucks in the event
the bridge closes to high sided traffic. There is parking at property number #848283 owned by
the provincial government which is close to the same location as the proposed station. The
Confederation Bridge website states the following:“Safe and convenient staging/parking areas
are located on both sides of the Confederation Bridge. During wind events, drivers in Prince
Edward Island are encouraged to utilize the rest area located at the corner of Industrial Drive
and Dickie Road in Borden-Carleton. This lot is in close proximity to nearby facilities
including washrooms, Tim Hortons, and Gateway Village.” 
As DP Murphy Inc. said at the town of Borden-Carleton meeting this would not be a “truck
stop” but the letters of support that have been provided seem to suggest different.
Regards 
Chad Howatt
Nic Howatt

On Mar 21, 2025, at 9:45 AM, Jennifer Gurszki
<jennifer.gurszki@keymurraylaw.com> wrote:

﻿
Hi Ms. McKenna,
 
Further to the Procedural Direction issued in this matter on March 7, 2025,
 please find attached the materials being served and filed in response to the
Letters of Support on behalf of Ceretti’s.
 
Could you please confirm if you need hard copies of the attached
documents? If so, we can have copies delivered later today.
 
Thank you,
 
Jennifer Gurszki
Legal Assistant
tel +1 (902) 368-7142 (direct) | fax +1 (902) 368-3762 
80 Grafton Street, Suite 200 
PO Box 875
Charlottetown PE  C1A 1K7
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This e-mail, including any attachments, is confidential and may be protected by solicitor/client privilege. It is
intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error,
please notify the sender by e-mail or telephone. Les informations contenues dans ce courriel, y compris
toute(s) pièce(s) jointe(s), sont confidentielles et peuvent faire l'objet d'un privilège avocat-client.  Les
informations sont dirigées au(x) destinataire(s) seulement. Si vous avez reçu ce courriel par erreur, veuillez
en aviser l'expéditeur par courriel ou par téléphone.
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